
School Attendance Zone Advisory Committee 

June 13, 2017 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Call to Order:  Committee Chair, Lynn Morris, called the meeting to order at 5:05 pm at 75 N. Pace Blvd. 

in the Superintendent’s Conference Room.  A quorum of at least 5 voting members was met.   

Attendance:  Brittney Cruise, Lynn Morris, Carl Reeves, Pam Thompson, Pete Wright, Phillip Salzman, 

Shawn Dennis, Chris McFarland, Denny Wilson, Paul Combes 

Minutes: April 23 Minutes approved as is.  

Handouts:  Work Product Recommendations Packet 

Final Review:  The committee reviewed the graphic for the new Beulah Middle school zoning.  Paul 

Combes will make adjustments to where the colors of each school zone will be the same color when 

visually presented.  The committee also graphically reviewed the zoning for the new Kingsfield 

Elementary School.   It was brought up by Chris McFarland that Lincoln Park needs to be added to the 

zoning visual.   

Final Discussion on Lincoln Park Attendance Zone:  The group discussed the revision to Lincoln Park 

again.  The school will go back to a K-5 school when the new zoning for Kingsfield Elementary and 

Beulah Middle go in to affect.   

Review of Final Work Product First Draft: Mr. Dennis presented the committee with a hard copy of the 

final work product.  He encouraged anyone to ask questions and discuss the packet.  Everyone was 

asked to go home and review the draft for any errors, add details, or make changes if they feel any are 

needed.  If the committee finds anything that needs to be amended they were asked to let Mr. Dennis 

and the committee know so the proper changes can be made.  

Open Discussion:  Mr. Dennis let everyone know that the final zoning will be posted in affected schools 

once it is complete after the school board approves.  Publishing the new zoning in various public areas 

for parent/student viewing will help make everyone aware of the new changes.  A question was asked 

on how the new schools will be staffed.  A few of the administrators have been selected, however, other 

staffing will be considered closer to the school’s opening.    

Next Steps: The group is to review the work product and sends any edits to Mr. Dennis.  Once the work 

product is how the committee wants it, the Superintendent will attend a meeting to be shown the work 

product.  Hopefully, if our timeline goes as planned, Mr. Thomas will be scheduled for the second half of 

our next meeting.   Once Mr. Thomas gives his approval, the committee chair, Lynn Morris, will present 

the final work product to the school board at their next workshop.   

Adjourn:  Adjourned by Lynn Morris at 5:50 p.m. 

Next Meeting:  June 27 in Superintendent’s Conference Room  


